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From Arizona to Africa 
 
  
 
Today I (Ethan) am writing from the Dulles airport in Washington D.C. on my way 
to Togo for a quick trip. Melissa and the boys are in Arizona where our trailer 
(home for a year) is parked for a couple of weeks.  Following speaking 
engagements and a medical conference in Oregon two weeks ago, we started making 
our way to Arizona. While it was cold, we appreciated that there weren’t crowds 
of tourists as we took in a couple of national parks on our way to Arizona.   
 
We parked the trailer with family in Arizona where Melissa can oversee the boys’ 
school without worrying about the trailer freezing while Ethan makes this trip to 
Togo. Melissa has been invited to speak at a church’s women’s group while she’s 
there and escaping the rain or snow of the northwest doesn’t seem too bad either. 
Following this quick trip, we will be reporting and sharing what God is doing 
with a couple of churches in California and visiting supporters and family before 
heading back to the northwest. 
 
I (Ethan) will be making a 10-day trip to Togo. I will be traveling with some 
other volunteers, participating in some administrative meetings, and I hope to be 
an encouragement to our team and the hospital staff during this quick trip.   
 
 <http://i2.cmail20.com/ei/d/62/684/861/104829/csfinal/2043C2F9-5BD8-4FF6-B94B-
4A0B2AB93AC2-9900000000079e3c.jpeg>  
 
Our team at the Hospital of Hope has served more than 98,000 individuals since 
opening in 2015 and we are looking at what facilities and services need to be 
considered as we look at the future.  
 
  
 <https://themolsees.cmail20.com/t/d-l-zdlkya-aathhidt-y/>   
 
The next several months will include more travel and church presentations before 
our family’s planned return to Togo in June of 2023. In March we will share at 
churches in California, Oregon, and Washington.  
 
 <https://themolsees.cmail20.com/t/d-l-zdlkya-aathhidt-j/>   
Donate to Hope Patient Care Fund <https://themolsees.cmail20.com/t/d-l-zdlkya-
aathhidt-t/>   
  
 
Thank You...  
 
 
Thank you for your prayers for Ethan’s trip, the team in Togo, and for our 
travels in Arizona, California, and Oregon in February and March. We are hoping 
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to have wonderful time with our families, friends, and supporting churches and 
individuals before we return to Togo in June.  This update is not long enough to 
describe the highlights of both ministry in Togo and our travels during furlough. 
We will be updating our photo blog with more details (check back soon it’s 
currently under construction). We are so thankful and blessed by our wonderful 
support team. 
 
See Photos on the Photo Blog <https://themolsees.cmail20.com/t/d-l-zdlkya-
aathhidt-i/>   
 
Ethan, Melissa, Aaron, Eli, Aden and Ezra Molsee 
 
  
 
Praying and Praising... 
 
 
  
 
1.  Please pray for Ethan as he travels back to Mango next week to touch base 
with the team there and works through some important administrative issues at the 
hospital. Pray for continued safe travels as we live in an RV this year. Praise 
God for many opportunities to share of what He is doing in northern Togo and the 
surrounding regions. We have more churches who would like to hear an update than 
we have Sundays available!. 
2. Recruitment: Thank God for MK teachers who have responded to our pleas for 
help! Pray that God would send more providers and nurses as there are several 
lean months coming this summer with the absence of multiple long-term providers. 
The timing is difficult as the leanest months (July-September) are the ones where 
we normally see the highest numbers and acuity due to malaria! 
3. Believers: Praise God for the work that He is doing amongst the primarily 
Muslim people groups in our region! There are more opportunities for Bible 
studies than there are believers to lead them! Pray for our hospital chaplains 
that they would be unified, encouraged, and enthusiastic to share Jesus with our 
patients and their family members. Pray for more godly men and women (especially 
Fulani and those who speak the languages north of us) to be added to our chaplain 
department. Praise God for the numbers of audio Bibles which are being 
distributed (especially among the Fulani). Exciting stories are being shared with 
us of how God is using His word to bring people to Himself in closed areas. Pray 
for new believers as they face possible severe persecution that they would be 
encouraged and that they would count Jesus as worthy of their suffering. 
4. Pray as our new PAACS surgical residents and some some missionaries are 
traveling to a conference this week. Please pray that this conference and time 
away would be refreshing both spiritually and physically. This program began in 
January at our hospital and we are encouraged with a great start. 
 
Click Here to Join our Support Team or Give a One-Time Gift 
<https://themolsees.cmail20.com/t/d-l-zdlkya-aathhidt-d/>   
 
Hope For the Future 
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As we near 100,000 patients who have visited the hospital and clinic we are 
facing some departments that need expanded or remodeled to better address the 
needs we are seeing. For example, we need to expand our maternity department 
which is regularly crowded beyond a safe level. (More than 1,200 babies were born 
at HOH in 2022.) If you would like to contribute to our HOPE FOR THE FUTURE FUND 
which will allow us to make needed facility upgrades and changes, you can do that 
by clicking below.   
 
Click Here to Contribute to the HOPE FOR THE FUTURE FUND 
<https://themolsees.cmail20.com/t/d-l-zdlkya-aathhidt-h/>   
  
  
 <https://themolsees.cmail20.com/t/d-l-zdlkya-aathhidt-k/>   
  
  
  
 <https://themolsees.cmail20.com/t/d-l-zdlkya-aathhidt-u/>   
  
  
 <http://i1.cmail20.com/ei/d/62/684/861/104829/csfinal/hohlogo.PNG>  
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